
 

 

 

April 11, 2012 

Via E-File 

 

 

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 

Ohio Public Utilities Commission 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE: ACN Communication Services, Inc. 

Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

 

This letter is filed on behalf of ACN Communication Services, Inc. in accordance with the Commission's 

Orders dated February 29, 2012 and March 20, 2012 in the case referenced above.  

 

ACN Communication Services, Inc. is filing revisions to its access tariff today, April 11, 2012 in Case 

No. 12-1198-TP-ATA to mirror its current interstate access rates on file with the Federal 

Communications Commission. ACN's FCC tariff is posted on the FCC's Electronic Tariff Filing System 

website at https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public/browseLec.action?lecType=clec. 

 

Since ACN Communications Services, Inc. will mirror its interstate access rates, no supporting 

calculations are required to demonstrate compliance with the FCC's November 11, 2011 ICC Reform 

Order.  

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 

via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Sharon Thomas 

 

Sharon Thomas 

Consultant to ACN Communication Services, Inc. 

 

 

cc: Legal Department - ACN 

file: ACN - Ohio - Access 

tms: OHa1201 

 

ST/sp 

https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public/browseLec.action?lecType=clec


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/11/2012 4:48:22 PM

in

Case No(s). 10-2387-TP-COI

Summary: Correspondence regarding compliance with FCC's ICC Reform Order electronically
filed by Ms. Suzanne  Pagana on behalf of ACN Communication Services, Inc.




